
June 2, 2010 

 

Comments from the United Kingdom 

IFC's Thailand Renewable Energy Accelerator Program 

 

 

 

Dear Patricia, 

  

On behalf of the UK I'm pleased to confirm our support for the above project and to thank 

colleagues, especially from the IFC, for responding so thoroughly to our questions on 

subordination, and on the results and development benefit focus.  We look forward to 

implementation! 

  

My apologies for not confirming sooner - Monday and Tuesday were holidays for us. 

  

Best regards 

  

Greg 


